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Pediatric Partners, LLC 
Support Animal Policy 

 

Pediatric Partners is committed to serving our patients and responding to their needs in 
a responsible, professional, and ethical way.  

Before Pediatric Partners can prepare or endorse any documentation stating that a 
patient of ours has a disability-related need for an emotional support animal, one of our 
healthcare professionals must evaluate the patient’s condition and consult with him or 
her on an appropriate course of treatment.  

Pediatric Partners is unable to complete any “reasonable accommodation” forms for 
emotional support animals unless one of our healthcare professionals has determined 
that an animal will help alleviate or manage one or more identifiable symptoms or 
effects of the patient’s condition. 

 


